
From:
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor advertising inquiry
Date: Sunday, 16 June 2013 11:21:05 AM

Dear Sir/Madam
 
With reference to the strip club advert on the billboard that has been erected opposite
the Ennogera baracks, please can it be removed as soon as possible. 
We have had enough of the sex industry grooming our communities for their own gain
and to the detriment of our men, women and children.
 
I would appreciate your urgent response to this issue.
 
Many thanks
 
Karen Cronje
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